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 TODDLER ROOM 2 

Spring is here and we have been 
enjoying the warm weather!  This 
past month we finished up our 
shapes and learned about 
triangles, rectangles and stars.  We 
also started on our colors and 
learned about the color red.  We’ve 
been continuing with our animals, 
and learned about red pandas, 
dolphins, macaws, and hippos.  We 
also learned how to say “pain,” 
“shoes,” “sit,” and “book” in Sign 
Language.  We had fun coloring 
and painting and making lots of 
fun crafts!  We had a lot of fun 
celebrating Easter with an Egg 
Hunt on the playground.  We are 
looking forward to a great end of 
the school year during the month 
of May! 

Smiles,   

Ms. Lindsay and Ms. Paw 

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-2                                    

We're heading straight into Graduation Season in Children's House 
2-2. A time of joy, excitement, and staying very busy! We're sending 
home scripts and songs for our friends to memorize. We're also 
busy preparing for our performances in the classroom. The date for 
the "Countdown to Kindergarten" play has not yet been set, but it is 
set for June. If you are the parent of a graduate and there's a 
weekday morning in June that you 
absolutely cannot get away from 
work, please let me know. I want to 
accommodate everyone's schedule 
as best I can. Also, there's a small 
guinea pig fundraiser going on. 
Please see the classroom door for 
details if you can help.  
     
With gratitude, 

Ms. Maddy and Mr. Dom 



 

 

                                                                                                           

 

  

 

 

 TODDLER ROOM 1  

Hey Everyone! 

 Spring with the toddler one’s! Hello 
everyone! As you know, we are close to 
finishing up the school year. Summer 
themes are lined up and ready for the 
toddlers to enjoy. This year has been a blast 
for us and also bitter sweet, as we said 
goodbye to Fiona- with a new journey in life 
as her family relocates. We also said “see 
you later” to our friend Iris as she moved up 
to Ms. Laura’s class. We are doing excellent 
with our name recognition, colors, shapes, 
and alphabet.  Be sure to swap out your 
child’s spare clothes due to season change 
and super growth spurts!   

  
With Love,  

Ms. Chelly and Ms. Jewellery 
  

CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-2 

  
April Showers bring May flowers! 
April has came and gone. Hello May! 
We enjoyed April with new friends, 
Easter Egg hunt, and our Easter 
brunch. Can't wait to see what May 
has in store for us! Let's get ready for 
May. Please remember to change out 
the winter clothes in your child’s 
cubby and to bring in spring/
summer clothes. 

Thank you for your support and 
encouragement, 

Ms. Katema and Ms. Nora 



 

 

 

  

                                                                               

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

         CHILDREN’S HOUSE 1-1 

This past month has been so wonderful since spring 
has sprung! We learned about the letters P,Q,R and 
have begun S! We celebrated Aiden and Tom’s 3rd 
birthdays. The week before Mother’s Day we spent 
time on a present project that took many days and 
multiple steps to put together. Please make sure to 
take sheets home weekly for washing, but don’t forget 
to bring them back!  

With so much love, 

Ms. Laura and Ms. Julia 

     CHILDREN’S HOUSE 2-1 

  
Last month CH-2 completed many fun and exciting art projects 
and science experiments. In addition, the class celebrated 
Adrian's birthday, as well as the annual Easter Egg Hunt.  
Several of the art projects the class enjoyed were creating bags 
for the Easter Egg Hunt. The children also created tissue paper 
dragonflies in the spirit of the summer season. 
Finally, for science the class created elephant toothpaste. 
Everyone really enjoyed watching all the foam and bubbles! 

With gratitude,  

Ms. Fiona and Mr. Will 

CONTACT US: 

103 LAUREL AVENUE 
CARRBORO, NC 27510 

919-869-7368  

Montessoriacademync.com 

Read Our Blog at http://blog.montessoriacademync.com 

Like Us On Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/
DaycareandPreschoolnc 
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